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25/06/2022  07:40:082022/2307/L SUPPRT Lara Brearley & 

Jacobo Quintanilla 

Gomez

We are writing in full support of this application. We live further up the Crescent and have small children. 

Due to the current height of the wall, it easily becomes a ledge to rest drinks on and encourages poeple to 

loiter, usually drinking, smoking etc. They can be noisy and feel threatening to residents and passers by. 

Raising the wall seems to be a practical strategy to discourage people from hanging around on the corner, and 

the proposal is sensitive to the character and charm of the house.

28/06/2022  12:52:122022/2307/L COMMNT Alexandra Blair We are fully supportive of this application.

27/06/2022  19:39:412022/2307/L COMM RICHARD 

COTTON

I believe this application is for a modest increase in the boundary wall, which will be sufficient to deter 

anti-social behaviour without adversely impacting on the aesthetic quality of the streetscape. Many of the 

houses in Gloucester Crescent already have higher boundary walls than this. The situation of this house at the 

junction of Gloucester Crescent and Inverness Street and the fact that his house was the scene of a very 

famous film has made it a magnet for groups causing noise and placing drinks on the wall, which would be 

made more difficult with a higher wall. I am therefore in favour of this application.
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